
Our first-grade students set sail on an

exciting journey in PE this week with a

game called Treasure Island! This fast-

paced activity had four teams racing to

collect treasures (dodgeballs and

cones) while dodging pirates in the

middle, who used pool noodles to tag

players before they could escape. The

pirates were restricted to a designated

zone and could not leave their area,

making it a challenge for them to guard

the treasures while staying within their

boundaries.

The game challenged students to use

speed, agility, and quick decision-

making. Pirates focused on positioning

and timing their tags, while treasure

seekers had to dodge, sprint, and

strategize to grab the most treasures.

Communication and teamwork were

key as players worked together to

outsmart the pirates.
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Beyond the fun, Treasure Island helped

students develop essential physical

skills like coordination and balance

while reinforcing sportsmanship and

fair play. Every student had a chance to

shine, whether they were collecting

treasures or defending them.

The energy and enthusiasm in the gym

were contagious, and it was wonderful

to see students cheering for their

teammates. PE continues to be a place

where learning and movement come

together in the best way possible! 
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